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MEMORANDUM 

To: Joint Fiscal Committee members 

From: Sorsha Anderson, Senior Staff Associate 

Date: January 18, 2022 

Subject: Updated Grant Request – JFO #3086 

Enclosed please find one (1) item, which the Joint Fiscal Office has received from the 

Administration.  

 

JFO #3086 – $925,840 to the VT Agency of Education from the U.S. Department of Agriculture 

Food and Nutrition Services.  The grant will be used to fund two projects: Phase II of a current 

IT systems upgrade to improve interconnectivity and data transfer functionalities of the system; 

and a pilot of the Ed-Fi data model to explore improvements for data transfers between local 

education agencies, child nutrition programs and other state agencies. Edfi is a national data 

standard in education.  Please see this link for more information on the data system: 

https://www.ed-fi.org/.   

[Received January 4, 2022] 

 

Please review the enclosed materials and notify the Joint Fiscal Office (Sorsha Anderson: 

sanderson@leg.state.vt.us) if you have questions or would like this item held for legislative 

review. Unless we hear from you to the contrary by January 30, 2022, we will assume that you 

agree to consider as final the Governor’s acceptance of this request. 

 

https://www.ed-fi.org/















